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Free Country and Organizational Websites 

 
Chevy Chase, Maryland, USA – July 9, 2023 – The International Pickleball Federation (IPF) 

has kicked off a new service for countries and organizations. The service provides free websites 

to member countries and organizations. The country and organizational websites will be 

independent websites setup with their own IPF subsite web address. The initial free website is a 

minimal website that can be expanded.   

 

The free IPF country and organizational website has sections to describe the organization, listing 

of officers, address, and a contact form. The free website also displays the country or 

organizational logo. Interested countries and organizations can apply for a website at 

http://theipf.org/countryWebsite.html   

 

The International Pickleball Federation (IPF) was created to perpetuate the international growth 

and development of pickleball. The IPF has expanded membership to over 75 countries. The IPF 

is working toward the goal of making pickleball a recognized sport by the International Olympic 

Committee (IOC) by 2032.  
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